
 

 

 

Superior Court of California, County of San Bernardino  

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Release Date:  August 13, 2015 
 

 
 

COURT RESTORES PUBLIC SERVICE HOURS 
 
 

In an effort to improve customer service and reduce wait times in the 
clerk’s office, the Superior Court of California, County of San Bernardino, 
will restore public service hours effective October 13, 2015.  
 
All clerk’s office locations will be open to the public Monday through 
Friday, from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM. Public telephones will also be answered 
between 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM daily. This reinstatement is the direct result 
of the Court’s ongoing efforts to restore services that were previously 
reduced during severe budget reductions. 
 
For more information, please contact the Court Executive Office at 909-
708-8747. 

This notice has been posted on the Court’s website www.sb-court.org.   
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